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         6th February 2023 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

Re: Year 12/13 Parents Consultation Evening (2) online – change of date 

The Year 12/13 Parents Consultation Evening (2) (online) is currently scheduled on the school calendar to 

take place on Thursday 16th March 2023. The NEU have already identified the 16th March as a further day of 

industrial action, which will mean some teachers will be taking strike action. It therefore seems prudent to 

move the date of this consultation so that it can take place with a full complement of staff who teach Year 

12/13. The consultation evening will be moved to Tuesday 14th March and the timings of the evening will 

remain the same. This change has now been implemented on the school calendar on our website. 

We will contact you in the normal way, nearer the time, with the details of how to make your online 

appointments. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Andy Park 

Head of School 

 


